From: Democratic Election Committee <democraticexecutivecommittee4d5@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 5:43 PM

To: Greg Higginbotham <greg.higginbotham@madison-co.com>

Subject: Requesting use of Equipments

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening attachments and
links. Do not provide your username and password if requested.

VIA EMAIL

Mr. Greg Higginbotham
County Administrator
P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046 greg.higginbotham@madison-co.com

RE: 2025 Primary and General Election, Request for Precinct Equipment, & Supplies

Dear Greg:

Please accept this letter as a request for the City of Canton Democratic Executive
Committee to utilize the County's Electronic Voting System &Supplies (as applicable) for
the 2025Municipal Elections. The Primary Election is April ,1 2025 (with a possibility of a
Runoff on April 22, 2025).

Shoney Harris, Chairman
(601) 540-7235
Canton Democratic Executive Committee

“Voting is the expression of our commitment to ourselves, one another, this country, and
this world.” Sharon Salzberg



